
From: Sherron, Michael [mailto:Michael.Sherron@epa.state.oh.us] 
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2013 12:54 PM
To: Nielsen, Barbara
Cc: Sherron, Michael; Navarre, Mark; Hagen, Erik
Subject: Satralloy - IA Work Plan Modification - Baghouse Dust Staging Area

Barb,

Ohio EPA received Cyprus Amax’s May 13, 2013, request for a modification to the IA Work Plan for
the Former Satralloy Site on May 15, 2013.  The May 13 letter requests to relocate the baghouse
dust staging area from the concrete floor of the shipping area in the North Mill Building to a
concrete pad between the North Mill Building and County Road 74. 

Ohio EPA approves this request.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Mike

Michael D. Sherron, Site Coordinator
Ohio EPA|Division of Environmental Response and Revitalization
Southeast District Office
2195 East Front Street, Logan, Ohio 43138

Ph:   740-380-5251
Fax: 740-385-6490
Michael.Sherron@epa.state.oh.us
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